
Hi I’m Theresa H. Gustilo, a secondary teacher of Butuan City School of Arts and Trades. I’m so impressed with 

the latest webinar entitled “Teaching Technology and Agriculture in the New Normal [SEA-Teacher-TVET Series]” 

conducted by the different brilliant speakers that imparted unselflessly ideas that are very helpful to us as 

teachers. In today’s time, we cannot deny that phases of technology are entirely occupying every generation 

globally and that we are supposed to get ahead of the new skill and knowledge this technology offers. 

I give salute to the speakers who really did their best to give us new ideas in integrating and innovating our 

learning instrumentalities with the new trends in ways learners can adopt and learn. 

As a Tech.Voc. teacher, I am adept and flexible to what can really change our traditional ways in teaching into 

something very advance for us not to get behind from the global educational trend today.  

SEAMEO with its series of lectures really helped me a lot, and I am encouraged to also share what I have learned 

form here to my students. 

Thank you so much. 
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